
2023-2024 Grade 1

Hi parents,

This Sunday, January 7th, we will be starting up our regular children
worship (9:30am) and Sunday School (11:15am) again.

You can help prepare and excite your child by reminding them to bring
their Bibles, offering, and other stationary so they are ready to
participate. Feel free to bring a water bottle and allergy safe snacks if
needed.

* We are looking for more people to help out so we can continue on serving
all the children here at SCCEFC. More than ever, we need your prayers
and your participation in leading this next generation to the Lord. Please
contact Crystal at cojwong@sccefc.ca if you can serve with
administration, coordination or teaching. Even if you are just curious on
what ways we need help, please feel free to email!

See you on Sunday!
God bless,
Crystal on behalf of the SCCEFC Children Ministry Department
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